
AGENDA ITEM NO:  14 
 
From: Dave Wesson 
Sent: 15 October 2008 16:32 
To: Phillip Bates 
Cc: Simon Bedford; Kim Fellows 
Subject: FW: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum 
Phil I leave this one for you to arrange a cycletic cleanse with the PROW TEAM. 
 
Thanks Dave 
Team Manager Street Cleansing 
Dudley MBC 01384 814781 
dave.wesson@dudley.gov.uk 
 
 
 -----Original Message----- 
From:  Kim Fellows   
Sent: 15 October 2008 14:36 
To: Dave Wesson 
Subject: Dudley Borough Local Access Forum 
 

Dear Dave 
 
Re:   Path Running adjacent to 75 Maughan Street and 9 Park Road, Quarry 
Bank. 
 
I have been requested to write to you by the Forum in relation to the above, 
indicating that members of the Forum note that the situation has vastly improved, 
however there remains a large amount of litter at the Park Road entrance that 
should be removed, and they have consider that the path should be regularly 
maintained, although they note that there may be an under funding issue.   
 
I would be grateful if you would let me know the up to date position prior to the 
next meeting of the Forum on 17th November, 2008.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Kim.  
 
 


